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16th October 2013



FROM (CALVIN) SARAH AKELLO 
TO SPONSOR INGA BYRI

Dear Sponsor Inga,

RE: DAP SIX MONTHS REPORT FROM MAY TO OCTOBER 2013

Warm greetings from the elder girl at Little Bees 

Calvin and Silvance are your first foster children who have made you proud and Little Bees school. We are looking forward to second group to join high school i.e. Christine Achieng and Mohamed Daud. They will join high school in net year 2014.

Sarah has been well in boarding school and I hope we are going to join together when they will be back with Silvance and join us during Christmas dinner for the whole school pupils, and all sponsored children. The day shall be a great one.

The Little Bees project is proud of you great parents Beggy and Inga, all these are your prayers and fruits. We thank you for lighting a candle at Little Bees School.


Thank you and may God bless you.

Best regards, 


Lucy Odipo.





